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Meath/Louth Child and Family Support Network Coordinator

TheLouth Meath Childand FamilySupportNetwork Coordinationteam are still open to and receivingPPFS
referralsandMeitheal requests.
All Meitheal meetingsare postponed. CFSNCoordinatorsare linking with all LeadPractitionerson open
Meitheal processesand ensuringthey are contactingparents on an ongoing basis,identifying any needs
duringCOVID-19.
TheLouthMeath CFSNCoordinationteam will continue to link in by phoneandemailwith CFSNmembersin
their Network. Sharinginformationconstantly,updatingserviceprovisionandidentifyinggapsandneeds.
East/South Meath ChildandFamilySupportNetwork Coordinator
Contact: AliceOHalloran
Phone: 0872275645
North/South Meath ChildandFamilySupportNetwork Coordinator
Contact: JackieJackson
Phone: 0877704042
SeniorChild& FamilySupportNetwork CoordinatorMeath/Louth
Contact: SandraStafford
Email: Sandra.Stafford@tusla.ie

TuslaParentingSupportWebsite: www.parenting24seven.ie
To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network CoordinatorsMeath - Jackie.Jackson@Tusla.ie, 

Alice.ohalloran@tusla.ie
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Louth Meath Prevention Partnership and Family Support

Meath PPFS Family Support Practitioner Team
The Meath FamilySupport Practitioner servicedelivery is continuing through phone contact
with families, on a weekly basis. The allocated PPFSworker will be the contact person for
familiesthat areopento the Meath PPFSteam.

If the familyarenot allocatedto a FamilySupportWorker,pleasecontactthe officewherea staff
memberwill answerand direct your call to the relevantpersonnel,or sendout a PPFSReferral
form. Pleaseleave your name and number on the answeringmachine if there is no staff
availableto takeyourcallat that particulartime.

Meath PPFSTeam
DawnHegarty
NavanFamilyResourceCentre,CommonsRoad,Navan,Co. Meath.
Phone: 0469073178
Avril Mc Kenna
EnterpriseCentre,TrimRoad,Navan,CoMeath.
Phone: 0871411832

TuslaParentingSupportWebsite: www.parenting24seven.ie

To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network CoordinatorsMeath - Jackie.Jackson@Tusla.ie, 
Alice.ohalloran@tusla.ie
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CYPSC Meath
Community Solidarity: Everyone can, and must, play his or her part in combating COVID-мфΧΦ hǳǊ 
ǾƻƭǳƴǘŀǊȅ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŀǊŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƘŜŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ {ǘŀǘŜΩǎ ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘŜŘ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǘƻ /h±L5-
19, in caring for each other. 

όLǊŜƭŀƴŘΩǎ bŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ !Ŏǘƛƻƴ tƭŀƴ ƛƴ wŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǘƻ /h±L5-19 updated 16th March 2020).

Establish and Maintain strong communication: 

CYPSC will work collaboratively to provide up to date information and support on the national website 
www.cypsc.ieand the new live website in Tusla Louth/Meath www.familysupportmeath.ieMaintain 
links with your local CYPSC Co-ordinator, who will work over the coming weeks to support good cross-
community communications and information dissemination. 

TuslaLouth Meath in collaboration with Meath CYPSC have developed an online safety resource that 
parents can use to help them talk with and keep their children and young people safe online during 
COVID 19. CYPSC would like to acknowledge Helena Grenham, Louth Meath Practice Lead in Child 
Sexual Abuse, Tusla, who put this resource together and collaborated with both Meath and Louth 
CYPSCs

http://www.familysupportmeath.ie/online-safety-for-children-young-people-during-covid-19/

05/05/2020
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Duringthe currentpublichealthCrisis,BernardGlosterCEOhasmadea decisionto focuson the three criticalareasincluding-

1. ChildProtectionandWelfareConcerns
Tuslacontinuesto acceptandrespondto all referralsof reasonablegroundsfor childprotectionor welfareconcern.
Thiscanbe doneviathe secureportal on the TuslaWebsiteor by contactingusat our:
DedicatedPoint of Contactat Tel0469098560.

2. Supportto Childrenin Care& After Care
Louth Meath are responsiblefor 410 children in care, the majority who live with foster families with a small number living in
residentialcentres. Wecontinueto providesupportto all of thesechildrenandtheir parentsduringthis difficult time.
Weareworkingon anemergencyfostercarerplanasthe currentcrisiswill potentiallyhaveanimpactof fostercareravailability.

3. Domestic,Sexual& GenderBasedViolenceServices
TuslafundedDomestic,Sexual& GenderBasedViolenceServicesprovide free and confidentialservices: emergencyshelter, legal
advocacy,supportgroupsanddomesticviolenceeducation. Theservicesinclude-
Å ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎAidHelpline(24hours)1800341900
Å RapeCrisisCentreNationalHelpline(24hours)1800778888
Å Drogheda²ƻƳŜƴΩǎRefuge: Refuge/SupportServiceTel: 0419844550
Å ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎAidDundalk: Refuge/SupportServiceTel: 0429333244
Å Meath²ƻƳŜƴΩǎRefuge: Refuge/SupportServiceTel: 0469022393
Å aŜƴΩǎAidIreland(formallyAMEN): SupportService& ConfidentialHelplineς015543811Email: Hello@mensaid.ie

MEMO - TUSLA  Area Manager Louth Meath 
Grainne Sullivan

COVID 19 SERVICE UPDATE 

To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network CoordinatorsMeath - Jackie.Jackson@Tusla.ie, 
Alice.ohalloran@tusla.ie05/05/2020
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While the above three areas have been prioritised, Tusla continue to provide the following -

4. TuslaEducationSupportService(TESS)
Tesshasthree strandsnamelythe StatutoryEducationalWelfareService(EWS)and the two schoolsupport servicesthe HomeSchoolCommunity
LiaisonScheme(HSCL)andthe SchoolCompletionProgramme(SCP). Tesscontinuesto providessupportsto familiesduringthis time
andhaveworkedwith the Departmentof Educationto ensurethat SchoolLuncheshavearebeenmadeavailableto DEISschools.
Thereare 4 9²hΩǎwho are working remotely at present. Theyare maintainingcontactwith the familiesand are liaisingwith other professionals
who areinvolvedwith thesefamilies.
SeniorManager: Georgina.traynor@tusla.ie Tel087-7601955

5. Prevention,PartnershipandFamilySupport
TheFamilySupportTeamsarecontinuingto provideremotesupportto families& arealsosupportingtheir colleagueson their morecriticalwork.
TheChildandFamilySupportNetworks(CFSN)havedevelopeda communityresponseplanwhichwill now alignwhereappropriatewith the county
councilplans. Someof the keyareasbeingprogressedareς
Å Audit of currentservicedeliveryin the CommunityandVoluntarySectorto ensurethat informationissharedacrossthe network
Å Targetedfamiliesin needof practicalsupport
Å Deliveringplaypacksto targetedfamilies& sharingof keyresourcesto children/ parentson internet safety/ safetycardetc.
Å TheTuslafundedservicesacrossLouthMeath continueto providesupportin line with PublicHealthadvice

MEMO - TUSLA  Area Manager Louth Meath 
Grainne Sullivan

COVID 19 SERVICE UPDATE 
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6. ChildrenandYoungPeoplesServiceCommittee
TheLouth& Meath CYPSChavedevelopeda responseplanwhichwill now alignwhereappropriatewith the CountyCouncilPlans. The
keyareasbeingprogressedareς
Å Audit of ServiceDeliveryin the StatutorySectorto ensurethat information issharedacrossthe network
Å ServiceActivity at a local level includingwork on HiddenHarm, PositivePlay,Mental Health Toolkits in includingbereavement

resources,PhysicalActivityfor children,NVR- KeyMessagescommunique.
Å Sharingof information/CommunicationbetweenCPYSCMembers,the PPNand the developmentof resourceson internet safety/

safetycard
Å ThereisRegionalCollaborationon finalisinga CriticalIncidentProtocol.

Tuslaalsoprovide EarlyYearsInspectionServicesandAdoption Services.
GrainneSullivan,AreaManager2 April 2020

MEMO - TUSLA  Area Manager Louth Meath 
Grainne Sullivan

COVID 19 SERVICE UPDATE 

To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network CoordinatorsMeath - Jackie.Jackson@Tusla.ie, 
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SPRINGBOARD NAVAN

ω ¢ŀƛƭƻǊŜŘ tǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ƻŦ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ōȅ 
their key worker via phone and electronic communication.
ω tŀǊŜƴǘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƎǊƻǳǇǎΦ όIŜΩǎ aȅ 5ŀŘΣ /ƻƴƴŜŎǘ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ ƎǊƻǳǇ ŀƴŘ ¢ƘŜ ȅƻǳƴƎ 
aƻǘƘŜǊǎ DǊƻǳǇύ ω ¢ƘŜ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ŀǊŜ ǎǳǎǇŜƴŘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǘƛƳŜ ōŜƛƴƎΦ 
The group facilitators are maintaining weekly contact with participants via 
phone and electronic support.
ω /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ !ŎŎŜǎǎ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜΦ ω ¢ƘŜ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ !ŎŎŜǎǎ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƛǎ 
operational via supervisedvideo conference calling at present.
ω /ƻǳƴǎŜƭƭƛƴƎΦ /ƻǳƴǎŜƭƭƻǊǎ ŀǊŜ ǇǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƻ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ 
children via phone and electronic communication on a case by case basis.
ω Contact Details: http://meathspringboardfamilysupportservices.ieTel 046-
9078220or email valerie@springboardnavan.ie

05/05/2020
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Kells Peoples Family Resource 
Centre

ÅThe Resource Centre is closed and all face to face workis suspended

ÅOur core staff are working from home

ÅOur CE and Tus Staff have been withdrawn however some continue to work from home on 
administrative support tasks

ÅAll of our group support services and activities are suspended for the present.

ÅAll one-to-one [info, counselling, therapies etc] and family support services are being provided by 
phone and/or online.

ÅWe are checking in regularly by phone with anyone we know is in a vulnerable situation and offering 
whatever support, comfort and information we can provide

ÅOur Food Bank recommenced last week 22/04/20, please contact us if you require more information. 

ÅPhone/email support - responding to queries, signposting, advocacy and onward referral where 
necessary

ÅContact Details: 046 924 7161

05/05/2020
To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or 
Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network Coordinators 
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Trim Family Resource Centre

ÅPhone/email support - responding to queries, signposting, advocacy and onward referral where necessary

ÅAdmin support (printing DEASP forms etc)

ÅSupport with filling out paperwork (by phone)

ÅLinking by phone with regular/previous, Centre/Programme participants to identify any additional needs

ÅContinuation of Food Bank support to existing service users (due to limited capacity/resources, we are not 
advertising publicly but will offer the service to families/individuals that we have already engaged with)

ÅUpdating Social Media (mainly Facebook) with relevant info/guidance and suggestions.

Contact Details: All enquiries should be directed to mobile numbers as centre is closed as of 30/03/2020 

Å087 1877553

Å086 7802768

Å087 3344735

05/05/2020
To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or 
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East Coast  Family Resource Centre

All group work and one to ones have been suspended until further notice. 
Staff have been advised to work remotely/from at home.Families 
receiving family support previously will continue to receivesupport via 
phone and email. Families attending parenting/Womens groups also being 
supported via phone.

ÅContact Details: All enquiries  

ÅPamela Brady 086 0250974

ÅKim Grenham087 3513683

ÅPatricia Halligan 087 2183789

05/05/2020
To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or 
Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network Coordinators 

Meath - Jackie.Jackson@Tusla.ie, Alice.ohalloran@tusla.ie
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Following Government advise the office is closed, however we are still 
working! it may take longer to reply to your mail, however the phone lines 
are open 24 hours, 046 9077682. You can also check out our Web page 
www,sosadireland.ieand our Facebook page SOSAD Navan

Phone support  being provided,  assessments for new clients now 
completed on phone, counselling ongoing through Boom. 

Contact Details:  Contact can be made 24/7 

05/05/2020
To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or 
Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network Coordinators 

Meath - Jackie.Jackson@Tusla.ie, Alice.ohalloran@tusla.ie
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SO SAD
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Pieta House
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The Pieta House Suicide Bereavement Liaison Service for Louth and Meath continues 
to be available however it is phone support only because of the current 
circumstances until further notice.
CatherineBrazilSBLOLouthandMeath,hasfinishedin the post asof the 29.04.2020.
/ŀǘƘŜǊƛƴŜΩǎphonenumber will continue to be availablefor referrals it will be taken
over by her LineManagerEmerhΩNeill. Theservicefor the two countieswill remain
intact goingforward.
Contact person for Louth Meath: EmerhΩ bŜƛƭƭ
Contact number: 085 7380444



Meath Women's Refuge and Support Services will continue to maintain a 24 
helpline and emergency refuge accommodation during the Covid19 crisis 
period. We have stopped our face to face contact in the community but we are 
in contact with women in the community through our helpline service. We 
continue to support women who need to attend court for emergency court 
orders and in the first instance this is done by phone and we will complete court 
paperwork for a woman and we will organise for her to call to our offices to 
collect the documentation from us as we are not presently doing court 
accompaniment.
Contact Details: our general 24 hour helpline details which are 046 9022393, 
Email support@dvservicesmeath.ie
Facebook page is Meath Women's Refuge and we are also on twitter too. 
Our new website is www.dvservicesmeath.ie

05/05/2020
To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or 
Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network Coordinators 
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Meath Womens Refuge & Support Services
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Rape Crisis North East Centre
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The Rape Crisis Centre  Freephonehelpline number is open those who need access 

to crisis counselling and support 

Monday ςFriday 10.00am ς4.00pm for 

Contact:  1800 21 21 22 

For existing clients of the Rape Crisis Centre ςThe Therapist will make contact to 

arrange counselling appointments over the phone. Contact manager@rcne.iefor 

further information.

For New Clients ςto arrange an appointment email manager@rcne.ieor phone 

1800 21 21 22

mailto:manager@rcne.ie
mailto:manager@rcne.ie
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Family addiction Support Network

All Family Addiction Support 
Network group meetings are 
postponed for now but phone 
support is available.

Coordinator: Gwen McKenna

Contact: 042 9355251 / 087 9046405
Catchment areas: 
Louth Meath, Cavan and Monaghan

Website: www.fasn.ie

http://www.fasn.ie/
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In response to the Covid19 pandemic, FASN are changing how they operate and are developing new and 

innovative ways of supporting families affected by a loved oneôs substance misuse.

In these extremely difficult times we are very aware of the challenges our service users will be dealing with, with this in 

mind our volunteers are continuing to provide vital serviceôs in the form of:

· One to One Support sessions via phone and video call

· 5 Step Brief Intervention via phone and video calls

· Health & Wellbeing support through  Facebook  (FASN)

· Counselling via phone and video calls

· Family Support Groups- future development of virtual peer led family support groups via phone and video calls

FASN are currently signing up to the ALCATEL-LUCENT RAINBOW App by providing organisations and enterprises with the services 

that enable staff to work remotely from safe locations, through the Rainbow cloud-based communication and collaboration platform.

Customers' data is protected through the ISO-27001 certification, the international standard for cloud security and has GDPR* compliance 

and strict data confidentiality agreements.

Click to view details https://conversation.al -enterprise.com/LP=7715

FAMILY ADDICTION SUPPORT NETWORK
THE HUB

LIOS DUBH
ARMAGH ROAD, DUNDALK, CO. LOUTH. A91 T668

Charity No.20141677    Phone:042 9355251 / 087 9046405
Emailinfo.fasn@gmail.com

https://conversation.al-enterprise.com/LP=7715
mailto:info.fasn@gmail.com
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Thesubstanceusesupportservicefor teensareavoidingfaceto facesessionswith young
people however they may still see some young people if there is significantconcerns.
Howeverthere is a challengein their ability to accesslocationsas someyouth services
andschoolswheretheyusedto seeyoungpeopleareclosed.

Most of their contact is becoming phone contact as a result. 

Families can continue to contact:
Philip James 087 3752760or Lorraine Wright 087 173 2088. 

Substance Use Support for Teens (SUST)

To update your service provision please email Jackie Jackson or Alice O Halloran Child &  Family Support Network CoordinatorsMeath - Jackie.Jackson@Tusla.ie, 
Alice.ohalloran@tusla.ie
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ÅThe NYPD continue to work remotely supporting all our Young People 
and Families.

ÅWe also offer a Food Provision Drop Weekly to Families of our Referred 
Young people.

ÅContact Details: 046 9072575

Åwww.foroige.ie

05/05/2020
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NYPD



Smart Programme
South Meath Area Response To 

Teenagers

05/05/2020
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-All group work and one to ones are suspended until further notice.
-Project staff are now working from home and continuing to support young people 
and families engaged in the project. 
-Phone support ςLinking in with participants to offer support. 
-Email support ςProviding relevant information and guidance. 
-Providing food hampers to families engaged in the project. 
-Engaging young people in activities such as driver theory, fitness programmes and 
creative writing. 

Contact details: 
CathreenSherrockProject Co-ordinator 087-4146653 
Amanda Veale Family Support Worker 087-7771440



CAMHS
Child & Adolescent Mental Health 

Services   

05/05/2020
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Service has continue as normal as it can but as you can imagine it is difficult. We continue to 

reduce face to face meetings and continue to hold telephone consultation with young people 

and parent/s in addition to sending out information for individual clients based on their 

needs. We are still waiting for technology for video conferencing etc. We continue to deal 

with urgent referrals as they come in to the service and at present continue to have our MDT 

meeting in larger rooms and over conference calls within the building but with less staff. 

Currently CAMHS remains open but with limited staff. 

Contact Details: 046 9079350, Hazel House, Kennedy Road, Navan.

www.hse.ie



HSE 
Speech & Language Therapists
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Clinics are currently cancelled, If contact required please contact your allocated STL by phone or emailas per 
details given at previous clinics, or alternatively Kim Tucker Manager,0469098818



Meath County Childcare 
Committee
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MCCC update:  all early yearôs services are closed as per Taoiseachôs 

announcement until further notice.  MCCC are continuing to operate and provide 

support  during this time.  All staff are now working remotely however are 

contactable as normal. A full list of emails and work numbers have been sent out to 

all the early year providers in Meath and also updated on our Facebook page. We 

are still however in communication with the Department of Children and Youth Affairs 

and continue to support and update early year providers and families.

Contact Details: All MCCC staff are now working remotely with their contact details 
available on our website www.mccc.ieor our Facebook page.  Fiona, line Manager and Co-
coordinatoravailable by email fiona@mccc.ieor 0867961065lynda@mccc.ieor 
0876224791.

http://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=17268&d=1YCM3r6H3-tryva4pnEVtHfWVNsSgPGbPJ-YAEErsQ&s=343&u=http://www.mccc.ie
mailto:fiona@mccc.ie
mailto:lynda@mccc.ie
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Dear all,

An Garda Síochána is pleased to collaborate with our key partners in diversity by providing as much support as possible to all 

individuals and communities, especially minorities and isolated persons during these challenging times. I wish to reaffirm the public 

commitment made by Deputy Commissioner John Twomey on behalf of An Garda Síochána to support the most vulnerable in our 

society, particularly our elderly. An Garda Síochána has always worked closely with our communities and we continue to do so in

these extraordinary times.

We are very mindful of the needs of victims of crime, especially victims of hate crime, and we will continue to fully investigate all 

reports during these times. We are making continued progress on our commitments under the Garda Diversity & Integration 

Strategy 2019-2020 in areas such as improved recording of hate crime, improved response to hate crime and enhanced reporting 

facilities by way of initial online reporting and third-party referrals. We expect further announcements in that regard later this year.

We have developed bespoke Crime Prevention Advice for all persons during the current Covid-19 crisis to ensure all individuals are 

alert to bogus callers, online scams and home security. I attach the English language version of this Crime Prevention Leaflet which I 

hope you will all share, by whatever electronic/digital means possible, to reach as many communities, groups and individuals as 

possible. This advice is also available in eleven different languages on garda.ie/!3FXU8D.

The Garda National Diversity & Integration Unit can be contacted on 01-6663150 or by email to diversity@garda.ie.

COMMUNICATION FROM AN GARDA SIOCHANA

24
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²ŜΩǾŜ made the difficult decision to postpone the Ignite Programme for now to help mitigate the 
spread of COVID-19. 
This ƛǎ ƻōǾƛƻǳǎƭȅ ŀ ŦƭǳƛŘ ǎƛǘǳŀǘƛƻƴΣ ǎƻ ǿŜΩƭƭ ōŜ ƳƻƴƛǘƻǊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŀŘƧǳǎǘƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ Ǉƭŀƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƛƳŜƭƛƴŜ 
accordingly. 
Phone contact /support will be maintained throughout this period

Phone contact: Samantha Richards  0867802672

In partnership with Meath Partnership we aim to deliver the IGNITE initiativeto address the training 
and employability needs and advance the interests of rural youth in Meath with a specific focus on 
training and confidence building to enhance labour market skills, improve employability, engage in 
assisted work placement and develop entrepreneurial know how. This Programme is open to 18-25 year 
olds, living in Meath.
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Mental Health Ireland have a range of information available useful links on www.mentalhealth.ie

Mental Health Ireland staff are working from home so you can contact them by email directly -
https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/our-staff/ or viainfo@mentalhealthireland.ie

The HSE Mental Health Information line is 1800 111 888

Samaritans helpline 116 123 or email jo@samartians.ie

Mental Health Ireland urges people to stay connected and informed amid Covid19: 
https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/news-events/wellbeing-covid19/

Tips for keeping your mental health balanced during this 
time: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sE5yTNIHBmw

http://www.mentalhealth.ie/
https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/our-staff/
mailto:info@mentalhealthireland.ie
mailto:jo@samartians.ie
https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/news-events/wellbeing-covid19/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sE5yTNIHBmw
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Five ways to wellbeing poster

https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/wp-
content/uploads/2019/11/MHI-Five-Ways-to-Wellbeing-
Poster.pdf

https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/wp-
content/uploads/2019/11/MHI-5-ways-to-
wellbeing-leaflet.pdf

Five ways to wellbeing leaflet

https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/MHI-Five-Ways-to-Wellbeing-Poster.pdf
https://www.mentalhealthireland.ie/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/MHI-5-ways-to-wellbeing-leaflet.pdf

